
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MEDIA ALERT Tuesday, 30 April 2019 

 

Reflections to Celebrate $2.5 Million in 

Environmentally-Sensitive, Premium Villas  

Today at Clarkes Beach  
 

CEO Steve Edmonds and Chair Wendy Machin will officially open a $2.5 million 

premium villa precinct together with a host of industry professionals at the 

Reflections Holiday Park at Clarkes Beach. 

 

WHEN:     Tuesday, 30th April 2019  

                  9:30am (for early interviews at park) *Event is from 10:00am-11:30am 

 

WHERE:   Reflections Holiday Parks Clarkes Beach (The park’s Guest Lounge) 

                  1 Lighthouse Road, Byron Bay NSW 2481 

 

The new cabin precincts at Clarkes Beach and Evans Head (Evans Head cabins 

were officially opened yesterday) are part of an $8.9 million cabin upgrade 

project substantially funded by the NSW Government’s Crown Reserves 

Improvement Fund Program (CRIPF).   

 

This is an exciting new accommodation direction across the  

Reflections Holiday Parks Group.   

 

 

 

MEDIA CONTACT: Kimberly Rigby I Reflections Holiday Parks I 0418 383 296 


